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Date  Time Nature Details 

10/16/2023 07:08 Domestic A deputy investigated a domestic dispute 

that occurred at a residence in the 20000 

block of Dog Leg Road between an 

estranged husband and wife. No report was 

taken. 

10/16/2023 08:48 Overdose Deputies and units from the Northwestern 

Fire District responded to a residence in the 

26000 block of State Route 739 for a 

possible overdose.  One person was 

transported to Memorial Hospital, and no 

report was taken. 

10/16/2023 12:26 Recovered Property A deputy was dispatched to the 14000 

block of US Route 36 to take possession of 

a bag of marijuana that was found in the 

ditch along the roadway.  A report was 

taken, #23-0876.   

10/16/2023 12:39 Recovered Property A deputy took possession of a silver ring 

that was found in the parking lot of the 

Union County Courthouse on April 6, 

2023. A report was taken, #23-0300. 

10/16/2023 13:57 Property Damage Crash A deputy responded to the 8500 block of 

Tupelo Way to investigate a property 

damage crash involving a Rumpke trash 

truck that struck the mirror of a parked 

2023 Volkswagen Touareg.  No report was 

taken. 

10/16/2023 14:28 Dispute A deputy met with a resident from West 

Center Street in Milford Center to 

investigate a dispute between several 

family members.  No report was taken. 

10/16/2023 17:09 Property Damage Crash A deputy responded to the intersection of 

Watkins Road and Hinton Mill Road to 



investigate a property damage crash 

involving a 2018 Volkswagen Tiguan and 

a 2017 Mitsubishi Mirage.  No report was 

taken. 

10/16/2023 17:49 Property Damage Crash A deputy investigated a property damage 

crash that occurred at the roundabout on 

Industrial Parkway at State Route 161 

involving a 2013 Chevrolet Malibu that 

was struck by an unknown truck pulling a 

trailer that left the scene.  No report was 

taken. 

10/16/2023 18:09 Fraud A deputy was dispatched to a residence in 

the 10000 block of Long Road to 

investigate a telephone scam involving the 

victim's bank accounts.  No report was 

taken. 
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